
 

16 July 2021 
 
RE: SSAC2021-06: Notice of Appointment of SSAC Liaison to ICANN Board 
 
Rod Rasmussen, Chair 
Security and Stability Advisory Committee (SSAC) 
 
Dear Rod, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 7 July 2021 announcing the appointment of James Galvin as the 
SSAC’s non-voting liaison to the ICANN Board per the Bylaws process outlined in Article 12, 
Section 12.2, Paragraph (b). We are delighted to hear that Jim has been appointed. 
 
I believe I speak on behalf of my fellow Board colleagues in congratulating Jim, and in 
thanking the SSAC. We all look forward to our continued productive and collaborative 
contributions to the multistakeholder process. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/rasmussen-to-jeffrey-07jul21-en.pdf

